
Dear Parent/Guardian:

If you would like your eighth grader or high school student who is considering attending Cambridge Rindge & Latin 
School (CRLS) to shadow a friend who is currently enrolled at CRLS, please read the following information and 
contact Tabithalee Howard, CRLS Family Liaison, for permission at 617.349.6660 or thoward@cpsd.us. 

• Shadowing is allowed on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, or Thursdays by permission; shadowing starts after the first 
marking period.

• Eighth grade students can shadow ninth grade students – not upper grade students.
• Have your child arrange which friend they want to shadow and where to meet their friend before the start of 

school. CRLS classes start at 8:35am and end at 3pm.
• Parents and middle school principal must sign this form; have your child bring it to CRLS on the day of the 

visit. Have the form to CRLS a week prior to visit date.
• Your child must sign in at the security desk in the main lobby and get a visitors permit to wear for the day.
• Have your child bring a lunch or lunch money ($3).
• Please note that all visiting students must follow all the rules of CRLS.

To request a shadowing date and/or if you have any questions, please contact Tabithalee Howard, CRLS 
Family Liaison, at 617.349.6660 or thoward@cpsd.us.

Your Child’s Name

CRLS Student (if known)

Day/Date Requested for Visit (Tue., Wed., Thurs.)

Signature of Parent/Guardian  

Parent Phone # 

Parent E-mail

Signature of Principal of Current School

School Name & Phone # 

Please note that all Cambridge Public School eighth graders spend a day at CRLS with their class.

shadowing at crls 

Cambridge Rindge & Latin School
459 Broadway  n  Cambridge, MA 02138
617.349.6630  n  crls.cpsd.us




